
                   Bradleys Both Community Primary School  
                                              Friday 19th July 2024 

 
 

 

Dear Children, Parents and Staff,  

 

Thank you everyone for your hard work and support with our Summer Fair on Tuesday afternoon. Once again, wet 

North Yorkshire weather impacted our plans, but it didn’t dampen our spirits. With all your support and 

generosity, we managed to raise £765.25!  Well done everyone!    

 

This week we have squeezed so much into the last week with Year 6 Bikeability, Library Challenge Assembly, 

Summer Fair, Special Leaver’s Lunch, Enterprise Project, Leavers Celebration Assembly … this could explain why 

everyone is feeling ready for their Summer holiday!  

 

Year 5 & Year 6 Residential 

Our Year 5 and 6 children returned from Marrick Priory Residential Centre on Sunday after three days of fun 

and personal challenge.  A huge THANK YOU to Mrs Bousfield, Miss Fawcett and Miss Wright for giving up their 

weekend to accompany the residential and look after the children.  I have heard tales of individual bravery, 

personal resilience and all about their ice cream parlour visit.   

 

Year 6 Leavers  

Today we say farewell to our 19 Year 6s and some of our long-

standing families with their last child leaving primary school 

today. I always say that it is a privilege to share in your 

children’s first steps of learning as they start primary school 

and can remember 14 of the children starting in Reception all 

those years ago. It has been lovely to welcome other children 

to Bradleys Both over the years and see how all of the children 

have developed and progressed to become who they are today.  

We are sending the children off to their secondary schools 

with increased confidence and abilities, knowing that aspect of 

strength and that aspect they will continue to have to work 

hard towards.   

To all the amazing Year 6 children … Thank you for being such fantastic members of our school family. Please 

remember to carry on working hard and enjoy all those new and exciting opportunities and experiences ahead of 

you. Wishing you every success in all that you do.  

 

Year 6 Enterprise Project  

The Year 6 children have worked really hard as Teams to run their own businesses. 

They researched, planned, costed, budgeted, made and marketed their own products 

and then sold them to the rest of the school on Wednesday afternoon. It was great 

to see how the rest of the school supported the children by bringing in their spending 

money.   The winning team who made the most profit and 

performed the best as a team were;  

The Enterprise profit will be spent on a gift for the rest of 

the school. The Enterprise Project has been a fantastic way 

to use the curriculum to teach our children about economic 

wellbeing and teamwork. I think we may have a few Lord 

sugar’s amongst us!   

The total final profit was an amazing £458.29.  WOW Year 

6! This is the best profit on record.  The winning Team was announced as Percy, Will, 

Aran and Alfie T who made then most profit and were selling, Paracord Key Chains and 

Lucky Dip. Well done Year 6! 



 

Summer Library Reading Challenge 

Helen from North Yorkshire Library Service visited school this week to introduce everyone at Bradleys Both to 

this year's Summer Reading Challenge.  This summer the theme for reading is 'Marvellous Makers' and the 

children are encouraged to read six books from libraries over the holidays. 

The challenge is completely free to join in with and further details can be 

found on the following video link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=0wPtu_bpxcI 

The children will receive certificates and medals for completing the 

challenges and can collect these from their local library. Do check out the 

special children's events being held at your local library during the six weeks 

holiday. Good luck with joining in the challenge and enjoy your summer of 

reading fun! 

 

Guess the Cute Staff Baby 

Congratulations to Charlotte in Class 5 who guessed the most correct baby 

names at the Summer Fair.  Charlotte received her prize in assembly yesterday.  

 

The names of the babies were: 

1.Miss McEnnerney, 2. Mrs Bousfield, 3. Mr Rogers, 4. Miss Fawcett, 5. Miss 

Wright, 6. Mrs Briscoe, 7. Mrs Scarr, 8. Mrs Rogers, 9. Miss Tulley, 10. Mrs 

Campbell, 11. Miss Exley, 12. Mr Pearson.  

 

Safeguarding  

As we are about to start the summer holidays we wanted to share a couple of links with important safeguarding 

information about Water Safety and Dog Safety.  This information has been produced by the North Yorkshire 

Safeguarding Board especially for parents.  We hope that you will share these reminders with your family.  Please 

follow the link below:  
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/parents-carers/help-guidance-and-support/dog-safety-how-to-keep-
your-child-and-dogs-safe-and-happy-together/ 
 
https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/parents-carers/water-safety/ 

 

Returning to school in September 2024  

Please remember the Year 1,2,3,4,5 and 6 children return to school on TUESDAY 3RD SEPTEMBER 2024.  Our 

new EYFS Reception children have two settling in visits on either Wednesday 4th September or Thursday 5th 

September and everyone together on Friday 6th September.   

 

Our Bradleys Both School family has shown how important this continued support for school is. Thank you again 

for everyone’s continued help, support and interest in your children’s learning.   

 

I wish you all a happy and safe Summer and hope that you can enjoy some lovely family time.   

 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS!  

 

Kind regards 

Mr B Rogers                              
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